
 

 
               

                   RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
RVS/CIR/199/2022-23                                                                                         15th FEB 2023                       
 INVITE TO ‘CONFLUENCE’ 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings! 

It gives us a sense of gratification and fulfillment as we are about to complete yet 
another academic session on a successful note. The year has been full of immense 
learning and growth for our students, and we take pride in inviting you to witness 
the learning of ‘OUR CHILDREN’. An interdisciplinary presentation ‘Confluence’ 
has been planned on Saturday, 25th February 2023 to showcase the subject 
knowledge of our young learners. 

Please note the following important points- 

• Buses will ply in the morning at the usual timings. 
• Walkers to be dropped to school at the usual timings. 
• The interdisciplinary presentation will take place in the respective 

classrooms. 
• The timings of the presentation will be from 9:30 am -10:30 am. 
• The students will be dispersed after the presentation with the parents. 
• Buses will not ply in the afternoon. 
• Breakfast will be served to the students. 
• Tea will be served to the parents in the school dining area, ‘Sangat’. 

You are requested to reach on time as the presentation will start sharp at 9:30 
am.  

Please connect with the Class teacher in case of any query. 

 
Mrs. Nidhi Tewari  
 

Principal 
Ridge Valley School 



 


